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Technical Survey on Legal Cannabis 
extended until July 7

th
  

 
For Immediate Release 
 
(Kahnawake – 30, Ohiarí:ha/June 2017) The Mohawk 
Council of Kahnawà:ke (MCK) wishes to inform the community 
that the Technical Survey on the possibility of the MCK 
investing in the Legal Cannabis industry has been extended 
and will continue until Friday, July 7.   
 
Please take part when called, the telephone survey takes less 
than 5 minutes. Tracey Delormier, Ross Montour, Bear Lazare 
and Sondra Cross are the telephone surveyors.  
  
All feedback will be gathered and presented to Chief and 
Council for review in July.  
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Media Inquiries: 
Gene Diabo 
Communications Officer, 
Operations 
(450) 632-7500 ext. 2254 
gene.diabo@mck.ca 
 

Technical 
Contact: 
Kenitsénhaienhs 
Rhonda Kirby and Gina 
Deer 
____________________

___ 

Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: (450) 632-7500 
Fax: (450) 638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 
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